
 

 

 

 

 
 

Original Highlands Neighborhood Association 

PO Box 4194 

Louisville, KY. 40204 

 

 

February 24, 2020 

 

 

RE: Case# 19-Zone-0060 

 

Land Development and Transportation Committee 

ATT: Dante St. Germain 

 

 

On February 17, 2020 the Original Highlands Neighborhood Association Board of Directors 

unanimously voted to urge your commission deny an application to change the zoning of 1400 

Hepburn from R5B to R8A, as requested by the owner/applicant.   

 

Such a change would go against our neighborhood plan as approved in 2006 (as proposed by 

Louisville Metro Department of Planning and Design Services).  The plan explicitly states that 

the area south of Morton Avenue should be exclusively zoned only to R5B. (page 39, ES-3) and 

remain single or two family residential 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 502-821-6309 or at 

jschorch@gmail.com  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jim Schorch 

President 

Original Highlands Neighborhood Association 
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